
No. P-I-F007/6/2023-Pers-AP-1
Government of Himachal Pradesh
Department of Personnel
(Appointment-I).

From
The Secretary (Personnel) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh
  

To
All the IAS officers of H.P. Cadre

Dated Shimla-2, the      16.12.2024.

Subject :- Regarding  nominations  for  In-Service  Training  programme  on 
‘Administration  Challenges  and  Opportunities  in  Electricity  Distribution 
Companies  to  be  held  from  06.01.2024  to  10.01.2025  at  LBSNAA, 
Mussoorie  and  In-Service  Training  programme  on  “Procurement  & 
Contract Management for Civil Servant” to be held from 06.01.2024 to 
10.01.2025 at LBSNAA, Mussorrie

Sir/Madam,

I am to directed to refer the subject cited above and to inform that Shri 

Ganesh Shankar  Mishra,  IAS,  Deputy Secretary (Sr.)  and Ms Ankita  Dhanda,  IIS, 

Assistant  Director,  Lal  Bahadur  Shastri  National  Academy  of  Administration, 

Mussoorie vide letter No T-24011(11)/3/2024-POTIST dated 02.12.2024 and        T-

24011(11)/1/2024-IST10  dated 11.12.2024 (copy attach)  have issued one week in 

service training programmes.

You are, requested to send your willingness to participate in the program 

as  per  the  instructions  contained  in  enclosed  letters  under  intimation  to  this 

department.

Encls : As above.

Yours faithfully,

(D.C. Rana)
Special Secretary(Personnel) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh

E-mail: persbr1-hp@nic.in

***
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